








































































































Christine E. Voelker

From: Kim Hahn <kjhahn@me.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 10, 2022 10:23 AM
To: Christine E. Voelker

Subject: Variance - 433 East Essex

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

Good morning,

My name is Kim Hahn and I live at 427 East Essex Avenue. It is my understanding that my neighbors, Steve
and Katie Hromadka (433 East Essex) have requested a variance in order to have a taller section of fencing
installed in their backyard.

As their immediate neighbor whose property adjoins the area in question, I wanted to let the city of Kirkwood
know that we are fully in favor of this variance being allowed. We are thankful that Steve and Katie have
been proactive and dedicated to following the city regulations but we also understand and appreciate the
individual situation making this variance a worthwhile option. The slope of the grading/retaining wall in their
backyard creates a situation where a six foot fence doesn’t provide enough protection for their dog and could
also potentially create an unsafe working environment for contractors working in this area.

Since moving onto East Essex, Steve and Katie have a wonderful track record of upgrading the outward
appearance of their home and yard. They maintain their property well and we know that the taller fencing they
will pursue will be attractive and will achieve their goal of safety in that awkwardly sloped area of their yard.

We believe in the spirit of upholding city regulations and know they protect our community. However, every
lot and property in Kirkwood has its unique situations and sometimes the regulations need to be varied to
accommodate the safety and daily life needs of the residents. We ask that you please consider approving this
variance at 433 East Essex.

Have a great day,

Kim and Chris Hahn
427 East Essex Avenue

Sent from my iPhone
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Christine E. Voelker

From: RM & AK Mitchell <mitchrmak@icloud.com>

Sent: Sunday, April 10, 2022 11:54 AM

To: Christine E. Voelker

Subject: April 11 Board of Adjustment meeting - Case 9-2022

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

Hi Christie,

Our yard adjoins the Hromadka’s yard in the back. We support the approval of the variance. The new fence is a nice
improvement to the neighborhood, and the fence height variance is a good solution to give the Hromadka’s the functionality

they need.

Thanks,

Ann & Randy Mitchell
430 Oakcraft
636-485-8437
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